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NEWSLETTER 

 

 
Reception:  Ruby Rivett 

Year 1:    Liliwen Ford 

Year 2:    Molly Neal 

Year 3:    Tristan Pilliner 

Year 4:    Lena Stevens 

Year 5:    Hermione Buckland 

Year 6:    Benjamin Chruslinski 

Achievements 

  

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates 
https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/
coming-events  

 
Friday 16th July—Hispanic Day 
Wednesday 21st July:  3pm—4pm 
Strawberry Tea in the playground to say 
thank you and mark the retirement of 
Lesley Barratt (34 years service to the 
school). 
 
Thursday 22nd  at 2.30pm 
Y6 Disco 2.30pm 
 
Friday 23rd July—Last day of Term 
No Late Birds (school closes at 3.30pm) 
 

New Academic Year: September  
 

INSET Days:   
Wednesday 1st,  
Thursday 2nd ,  

Friday 3rd 
 

School Open—September 
Monday 6th  

 
Thursday 23rd  -  
Friends Tea Party 

 

Hollie,  walked for St Wilfrid’s Hospice 
in the Starlight Stroll with her mum.   
She did 17,000 steps in 3 hours, some 
of it in the rain.  What a star  

"Lydia (Y4, cello) and Lynne 

(Y5, violin)  joined the East-

bourne Youth String Or-

chestra this term. They put 

so much effort into the 

orchestra & gave their first 

performance this Monday, 

which was very successful. 

Well done girls!" 

 
Henry, Penny and Tilly (Y4), Theo,  Issy, 
James and Stanley (Y1) recently complet-
ed the nationwide, eight week, All Stars 
and Dynamos cricket course. They learnt 
ball, batting and fielding skills and learnt 
how to play the game of cricket. They 
each received a medal and certificate at 
the end of the eight weeks.  Amazing! 

Congratulations to Grace (Y1) on her gymnastics 

certificate and badge. 

Lexie (Y6) for achieving her athletics medal for the 

Relay. 

Michaela (Y5) for achieving her Level 6 Swimming 

Badge 

Aban (Y3) amazing light house! It is incredible and 

even has a real working light at the top!   
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Year 6 Leavers Service  

 

 

Year 6 would like to thank the Friends for helping celebrate the end of Year 6 with ice creams after the leavers service.  

 It was good to see so many parents at the service and very moving to hear the children speak about their time at St John’s  

Meads  and pay such wonderful tributes to their teachers.   



Year 6 & Reception Reading  

 

 

Reception and Year 6 enjoyed sharing books this afternoon as part of their 'Buddy Reading'.  

Year 2   

Year 2 enjoyed learn-
ing outside We learnt 
about capacity and 
volume in Maths and 
performed poetry in 
English  



 

Year 1 

Year 1 are very proud of their 

poems about underwater 

animals! A class of future 

poets!   



 

The Friends of Meads School Association 

 

https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/friends/ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to all those who came forward to offer their support to the Friends to help us continue as a char-
itable organisation. Charlotte Rivett (Ruby YR and Freddie Y3) and Lydia Verity (Theodore, Felix YR, Niamh 
Y2), have kindly agreed to take up the post of interim Chair as a shared role. Voting for all positions opens 
again at our next AGM in October, after the 2021 intake. 

The Friends is a charitable organisation run entirely by volunteers, 

 All parents are welcomed and wanted. 

 All parents have skills that can help – you will be amazed at what you can do! 
We’re grateful for any time you can contribute – even if it’s only 20 minutes a year. 

Want to get involved? 

Do you run a business? Help us to help you by taking part in an advertising or sponsorship opportunity. 
Email: chair@stjohnsmeadsfmsa.org.uk to discuss. 

Join our fundraising opportunities such as amazon smile and easy fundraising listed 
here stjohnsmeadsfmsa.wixsite.com/friendsand here www.facebook.com/FriendsofStJohnsMeadsPrimary 

Interested in volunteering. Please talk to an existing Class Rep’ or a Friends Committee member. Or contact 

us via email at chair@stjohnsmeadsfmsa.org.uk or secretary@stjohnsmeadsfmsa.org.uk 
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